
 

 

 

 

      June 27, 2008 

 

 

 

Ald. Gregory Helding 

Chairman, Public Works 

and Services Committee 

Racine, Wisconsin 

 

Dear Alderman Helding: 

 

 The Commissioner of Public Works, on Thursday, June 26, 2008, 2:00 p.m. (local time), 

received bids for Contract 46-08 (K8-054), 2008 Victorian Drive Stormwater Drainage, and 

submits same for your approval. The following bids were received: 

 

  Contractor      Total   

 

 G.B. Johnson Co., Inc.     $169,059.20 

 The Wanasek Corporation     $180,651.00 

 C.W. Purpero, Inc.      $194,811.50 

   Willkomm Excavating & Grading, Inc.   $302,774.40 

    

 This public works project was estimated at $147,000.00 and funding is available. 

 

  Sincerely yours,  

  Richard M. Jones 

  Commissioner of Public Works 

 

RMJ:das 

      

cc: Mayor Gary Becker 

 Ben Hughes 

 John Rooney 

 Jerry Scott 

 

Department of Public Works 
 

City Hall 
730 Washington Ave. 
Racine, WI  53403 
262.636.9121 - Public Works 
262.636.9191 - Engineering 

Richard M. Jones, P.E. 
Commissioner of Public Works  

 
Thomas M. Eeg, P.E. 

Asst. Comm. of Public Works/Operations 

 

John C. Rooney, P.E 
Asst. Comm. of Public Works/Engineering 


